
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 
 
 
 

Butterfly Class  
Weekly letter 

 
 

 
 
 

Week 12 
w/c 27th June 

2016 
 

 

A golden ticket will be given to the 

class that collects the most sweets for 

the summer fayre. 
 

Any questions/queries please come and see us. If it is at the end of the day please 
be patient and wait until all children have left. 

 
 
 

Fitness Fortnight 
 

Monday 27th June - Friday 8th July 
Throughout the two weeks children can wear their own 

sporty/casual clothes and sporty footwear. 
 

This week sees the start of our ‘Fitness Fortnight’. The 
children have lots of fantastic sporting events in store 

for them this week, including: street dance, tennis, 
cricket and kidnetics. 

 

 

 

 

Dates for diaries: 
• There will be no celebration assemblies 

during fitness fortnight (1st July and 15th 
July). 

• Sports day will be held on Friday 8th July at 
1pm. 

• Summer fayre will be held on 13th July at 
3.30pm. 

• We are now collecting library books and 
school reading books for the end of year. 
Please can all these books be brought into 
school by Friday 8th July. Thank you for your 
co-operation! 
 

Transition Days 
Children will be with their new class teacher Mrs 

Wrench on the 14th, 15th, 18th and 19th of July. 
 

Fridays (1.7.16, 8.7.16) 
 

Due to the start of our FEET sessions (Friday), children will be registered in 
Ladybird’s classroom every Friday (no children are to play with the continuous 

provision resources). 
 

Promoting independence 
 

This half term the whole school is encouraging children to become more 
independent especially when coming into school on a morning e.g. hanging their 
own coat up, putting their lunchbox on the trolley and coming into school on their 
own, saying bye to parents/carers at the door. 
As you know we already ask the children to come into the classroom by 
themselves but ready for transition into Year 1 it would a good opportunity to 
encourage your child to come into the cloakroom by themselves too and say 
goodbye to you at the door. Obviously Mrs Holliday will be there to support the 
children if they need it and she will still be available to take messages to pass 
onto the class teacher. 

Thank you for your support, it is much appreciated J 
 


